

## Fifty-Eighth Annual Student History Conference

## FINAL CALL FOR PAPERS

The Department of History and the Zeta Mu chapter of Phi Alpha Theta at the University of South Dakota will host the fifty-eighth annual Student History Conference on Thursday 23 February 2023. The day-long conference will feature morning and afternoon sessions of undergraduate and graduate papers in local, American, European, and world history. It takes place in the university's Muenster University Center. Registration is free and takes place at the conference.

Students, please submit papers, plan to attend the conference, and volunteer to read and comment on papers. Professors, please reserve this date on your calendars and encourage your students to submit or comment on papers.

Submit papers in final form to the program committee by emailing them to clehmann@usd.edu by 27 January 2023. The papers should take no more than twenty minutes to read. Long term papers should be revised appropriately before submission. The committee may reject papers longer than twelve pages.

For further information contact Clayton Miles Lehmann, Professor of History (clehmann@usd.edu).